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The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, August 18, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 

in Town Hall with Council’s Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael; and Clerk-Treasurer Karen 

Dinger present. 

 

Guests present are:  Kevin Hammond, Jay Bordner, James Rich, Dick Richardson, Mike Mann, 

Brandon Apitz, Joe Armstrong, Trustee Al Jackson, Suzan Overholser, Jim Layman and Jim 

Dance. 

 

Council President Moore opens the meeting at 7 p.m. 

 

Suzan Overholser and Jim Layman from the North Central Nursing Clinics of Delphi and Monon 

present information to the Council, Township Trustee, Park Board and Community Club 

members about a federally qualified health center grant that has been approved to bring a 

potential nurse practitioner based community health clinic to Burlington in the lower level of the 

Community Building at the park.  This clinic would be run in the same manner as the clinics in 

Delphi and Monon.  It is noted that these clinics are affiliated with the Purdue School of Nursing.  

For this grant, Purdue is the grantee. 

 

Following the information presented, discussion is held between the various Burlington board 

members and questions are answered by the representatives of the clinics. 

 

Another special meeting is set for the council and all of the boards for Monday, August 24 at  

7 p.m. at town Hall.  It is noted that the Park Board will meet at 6:30 p.m. at Town Hall to 

discuss the potential clinic amongst its members. 

 

Michael motions to close and adjourn meeting.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 

_________________________________  ____________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President     ATTEST:  Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


